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IPA Attends Presentation of Supreme
Court of the Philippines

IPA Philippines attended a meeting with the Supreme Court (SC) of the Philippines on 
October 14, 2022. The Chief Justice, together with the Senior Associate Justice and  Associate
Justices, presented the Court’s Strategic Plan for Judicial Innovations (SPJI) 2022-2027 to
development partners who were given the opportunity to ask questions about the SPJI and its
implementation. Tara Marwah (Policy and Project Development Manager) represented IPA
Philippines during the meeting, and she pledged their support in helping the Court achieve
the latter’s objectives in the next five years.
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